
 

 

November 24th, 2014 

 

VIA EMAIL & COURIER 

 

Ms. Kristen Walli 

Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board 

P.O. Box 2319 

2300 Yonge Street, 27
th

 Floor 

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

 

 

Dear Ms. Walli and members of the Ontario Energy Board, 

 

Re:     Submission of additional Technical Resources   

           Canadian Energy Protection Corp. GM Licence application 

           Board File Number: EB-2014-0342 - 

 

           Submission of additional Technical Resources  

           Canadian Energy Protection Corp. ER Licence application 

           Board File Number: EB-2014-0343 – 

 

The purpose of this submission is to further disclose to the Board the additional integral 

qualifications, and Technical Resources that will be utilized by Canadian Energy Protection 

Corp. upon its commencement as licenced Energy Supplier in the Ontario market. 

 

In order to ensure that Canadian Energy Protection Corp.'s processes for enrolling, billing, 

dropping, and settling customers complies with the EBT Standards, GDAR EBT Standards, and 

all obligations under the Retail Settlement Code, the services of leading EBT Hub Service 

provider "SPI Group Inc./ERTH Corp." will be outsourced to provide Canadian Energy 

Protection Corp. with the following related IT solutions: 

 

- EBT Hub Services - Includes EBT Hub Connector - a middleware data transportation software 

that can connect to, upload, and download from the EBT Hub. 

 

- Gas Market Services - Includes a point-to-point software with a secure, auditable end-to-end 

transaction management service, and an XML generator for transactions that conform to the 

GDAR standards. 

 

- Retailer Managed Billing & Settlement Services - "SPI Group Inc./ERTH Corp." will be 

responsible for all enrollments, drops, moves, usage data, billing, and settlements for all 

Canadian Energy Protection Corp.'s Natural Gas & Electricity customers. With these services 

SPI will ensure that all bill amounts are calculated correctly, and that all data is received 

accurately and on-time by the LDCs. 



Please include this additional written submission following #13 - Technical Resources - on both 

the Gas Marketer and Electricity Retailer Licence Applications for Canadian Energy Protection 

Corp. 

 

Should you have any further questions regarding this or any other matter, please don't hesitate to 

contact me at the lines of communication listed below. 

 

 

Thank you for your time. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

(Original Signed by) 

 

 

Mark Cunningham 

President, Chairman 

Canadian Energy Protection Corp. 

648 Merkley Drive 

Orleans, Ontario  K4A 1L4 

Telephone:  (613) 806 6996 

Email:  canadianenergy@outlook.com 

 

 

cc:     Irina Kuznetsova 


